
                      Lawrence Township Trustees                                          Regular 

 
 
 

                   Thursday November 27, 2019 

 

 

The Trustees of Lawrence Township met in regular session at 7:00PM. in the Charles E. 

Lundenberger Memorial Meeting Room. The meeting was called to order by Chairman 

Ritterbeck. All Trustees were present.  

 

Minutes Approved.  

The above bills were approved by the Board and checks were written.  

 

PUBLIC SPEAKS 

None 

 

TRUSTEES 

 

Motion by Ackerman and seconded by Ritterbeck to approve all reasonable expenses for 

members of the Zoning Commission and the ZBA to attend the winter conference. Roll call, 

Ritterbeck yes, Haueter yes, and Ackerman yes. Motion by Ackerman and seconded by 

Ritterbeck to give a $50 Gift Card to yearlong members of the Zoning Commission and the ZBA. 

Roll call, Ritterbeck yes, Haueter yes, and Ackerman yes. The Thursday the 21st 8:30am work 

session meeting with Kinder Morgan ended with the trustees informing the representative from 

Kinder Morgan what the township wanted to repair the road damage. Kinder Morgan’s 

representative will discuss with his superiors and let us the township know. Trustees will wait 30 

days for an answer and will then contact Attorney Stephenson. The compost will remain open and 

will be discussed at next meeting. The Board then discussed Township affairs in general and a 

motion to adjourn was made and so ordered by the Chairman.   

 

ATTEST:                                                      APPROVED: 

______________________, Fiscal Officer  ___________________, Chairman 

John P. McClellan.                                       Matthew S. Ritterbeck 

______________________, Trustee            ___________________, Trustee                

Don Ackerman                                             Michael Haueter    


